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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Since Pythagoreans created the word “mathematics” in the 6th century BC, numbers have 
been a beneficial and challenging part of life. For those who wobble with Maths, World 
Maths Day is a chance to practice math skills, and get involved in  
 a worldwide event that celebrates the history of 
                                                               Mathematics to improve the lives of students, parents, 
                                                               and teachers everywhere. 
 
                                                               This year, we would like the children to engage with a  

range of activities from our ‘World Maths Day’ booklet 
which will available on the mathematics page of our 
website: 
https://www.beaverroad.org.uk/page/maths/58464. 
Please find this at the bottom of the page. 
One of our activities involves ‘Marshmallow Geometry’ 
so the children can experiment with designs and the 
teachers will be celebrating creativity! 

 
 We also will be enjoying some of Chef Martin’s recipes 
                                                               through videos, starring the Year 6s!  
 
Finally, we will be teaching children about the importance of the census and how the 
information we collect will help our school and local area. Children will receive a link 
through Seesaw to online resources. Lessons are accredited by MEI, NATE and the 
Geographical Association. 
 
Let’s enjoy Maths together! 
 
Kind Regards 
Natalie Turner 
 
Mathematics Lead and Head of Year 6 

https://www.beaverroad.org.uk/page/maths/58464


 
 
 


